MEMORANDUM

TO: Steven Lankenau, Mayor

FROM: Sonny Helberg, Construction Inspector 5.4.

DATE: July 8, 1992

SUBJECT: Mrs. Lowell Kigar, 736 Welsted

Once again I looked at the curb along the front of the above referenced property as I had done last year and the year before that with Bill Schnitkey.

It is my understanding that Bill Schnitkey talked with Mrs. Kigar after he and I had looked at the curb, I did not speak with her.

The curb is not only missing in front of their property, but also in many other places in their block. After checking around other blocks in this west end area, I found the same problem.

The damage to the curb by snow plows cannot be helped because of the curb's poor condition.

If the City chooses to replace this particular curb, then other curbs in the block and in surrounding areas should be replaced as well.

SH:rw

cc: Terry Dunn

Marc S. Gerken

736 Welsted nageleon, Orio 43545